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Weekly News –11th May 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

In English, we have been writing paragraphs about a scene from 
the Firework Maker’s Daughter. We were really good at 
including high quality verbs and adjectives.  

In Maths, we learnt about mass and volume. We compared the 
weight of different objects and also learnt how to add and 
subtract masses. 

We had a lot of fun making Roman headdresses for the Roman 
workshop on Friday. We used lots of colourful paints, including 
metallic colours, such as gold, copper and bronze. The Roman 
workshop was brilliant - we’d love to do it again! 

By the Year 3 Children.   

Homework Reminder 

History:  

As the royal wedding is approaching and we have been looking at the 
royal family, we would like the children to make their own family tree. 
We have provided a template that the children may like to use, but 
they can also create their own version if they like. 

If this is not possible, then we would like the children to have a go at 
making a family tree about the royal family. There are lots of great 
resources online. 

Optional: Whole School Competition 

To mark the upcoming wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan, we 
would like the children to create a picture or collage of the happy 
couple. This can be made using any medium. Entries must be labeled 
clearly and the closing date is Monday 14th May.  

Spelling:  

Please learn week 4 spellings. 

Times tables: 

Bronze: 2 x table  Silver: 3 x table  Gold: 7 x table   Ultimate: 9 x table 

 

Date Reminder 

Friday 18th May 

Royal Wedding Day at school 

Monday 21st May 

Active Week 

Friday 25th May  

Sports Day 
 

Announcements 
Royal Wedding Day 

At Fern Hill, we will be celebrating 
the marriage of Prince Harry and 
Meghan Markle. We will be 
celebrating on the Friday and 
would like the children to dress up 
in royal outfits or in the colours of 
the Union Jack flag. 

Active Week 

For Active Week, the children are 
encouraged to wear sportswear 
every day of the week, as they will 
have an activity on each day. 

On Friday 24th May it is Sports Day. 
Please can you provide a packed 
lunch for your child on this day. 
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